
 
 

 
For immediate release 

 
Malawi Grower Associations confirm commitment  
to coordination and collaboration on child labour 

 
24 October 2017 – Geneva – The Tobacco Association of Malawi (TAMA) and the National Smallholder 
Farmers’ Association of Malawi (NASFAM) have released an open letter to the ILO Governing Body and 
in joint response to the recently published letter from TOAWUM. 
 
As “major tobacco grower associations with a combined membership of over 175,000 farmers, 
representing over 50% of total tobacco growers” in Malawi, TAMA and NASFAM call on the “ILO to 
continue providing a multi-stakeholder platform to dialogue and promote principles partnerships for 
continued cooperation, coordination and collaboration on child labour issues and more.” 
 
In the letter, the Associations affirm that “capacity for grower bodies to replicate dialogue and enhance 
child labour awareness has been enhanced with ECLT support” and “commend the work that ECLT has 
been doing in bringing various stakeholders, especially farmers, to create more awareness and join the 
cause to eliminating all forms of child labour. (sic)” 
 
The ECLT Foundation affirms the strong commitment to farmers and their families in Malawi, shown by 
TAMA and NASFAM, who continue to seek collaborative and sustainable solutions. ECLT continues to 
follow the discussion closely in anticipation of the upcoming ILO Governing Body session because of 
the potential for significant impact that the decision will have on tobacco farmers in Malawi and the over 
40 million tobacco farmers in more than 120 countries where tobacco is grown around the world. 
 

For further information: 
Created in 2000, the Eliminating Child Labour in Tobacco Growing 
(ECLT) Foundation is a global leader in preventing child labour in tobacco 
agriculture, and improving the lives of children in tobacco-growing areas. 
The Foundation brings together the stakeholders of the tobacco supply 
chain, including its largest group, the growers, along with leaf suppliers and 
manufacturers, to leverage impact. With the adoption of the Pledge of 
Commitment and Minimum Requirements on combatting child labour by 
member companies in 2014, ECLT promotes and advances responsible 
business practices that are in line with international standards.  
 

The ECLT Foundation strengthens communities, advocates for improved 
policies and advances research so that tobacco-growing communities can 
both benefit from agriculture and ensure health, education and safety for 
their children. 
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